

M/T "CAMILLO"

Capt. Coe of Messrs. C.T. Bowring & Co. phoned me at my home yesterday evening stating that a decision as to whether the ship requires drydocking is urgently required before 3 p.m. today.

Mr. Collinson is unable to visit the ship today and at Capt. Coe's request I arranged with Mr. Moffatt for Mr. Berry to visit Plymouth today and to inspect the vessel afloat.

*Rae*

2nd December, 1959.



© 2021

Lloyd's Register  
Foundation

002907-002915-0138